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Feedback: Departmental Bargaining Chamber and Annual 

General Meeting 

 

At the recent meeting, the following agenda items were discussed: 

 

Determination of vote weights 

The Annual General Meeting for the Centre for Public Service Innovation was held on 16 August 2024, 

where the following vote weights were presented for noting by parties: 

 

Union Membership Vote weight 

PSA  7 25% 

Nehawu 21 75% 

 

The PSA noted the presentation. 

 

Occupational Health and Safety report 

The employer reported that the Department of Public Works and Infrastructure (DPWI) withdrew the 

previous tender documents for procuring a new building. It was further reported that the Bid Specification 

Committee encountered challenges in finalising the procurement process. Subsequently, the employer 

issued a new bid to restart the process. The employer further mentioned that the Committee has now 

prepared the necessary documents for the bid adjudication process to commence. The employer 

committed to presenting a comprehensive procurement report at the upcoming labour meeting. The PSA 

noted the employer's report but expressed concern over inadequate office space at the DPSA building. 

The PSA emphasised the urgency of expediting the new building procurement process. Additionally, the 

PSA requested the employer to provide the project plan and timelines. The employer acknowledged 

these requests and mentioned that the information would be shared upon receipt from the DPWI.  

 

Members will be updated on developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: CENTRE FOR PUBLIC SERVICE INNOVATION (CPSI)                                                                                                                                                                      

21-08-2024 

 
 


